From: Foluke Oyeleye

Sent: 09 August 2016 15:45

To: Planning

Cc: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Subject: Planning Application No: 2016/3495/P, Address: 1 Elsworthy Terrace London NW3 3DR

We are writing with reference to the above mentioned planning application. We object to this
proposal and oppose the planning application that was registered with Camden on 15 July 2016.
The proposal if granted will deny the area of the valuable greenery the corridor offers.
Additionally, it will congest the arca, depreciate the environment and deny the ncighbourhood of
the trees presently on the site. In summary, the outstanding conservation, historical,
environmental, ornamental, economic and valuable benefits acquired over a very long period of
time will be lost to the arca. Lssentially, we do not believe that there is anything positive in
favour of the application. Hence we vehemently oppose it.

Thank you.
Regards,

Foluke Ovyeleye

15 Elsworthy Road

London
NW33DS



